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June 6, 2019 

 

HAND-DELIVERED 

 

Dr. David Ready, City Manager 

City of Palm Springs 

3200 E. Tahquitz Canyon Way 

Palm Springs, CA 92262 

 

Dear Dr. Ready, 

 

At the May 6, 2019 board of directors meeting of the Palm Springs Preservation 

Foundation (PSPF), it was unanimously decided that PSPF will substantially support the 

city’s fundraising efforts for the restoration of the Plaza Theatre. 

 

To that end, PSPF hereby awards a grant in the amount of $50,000 to support the city’s 

efforts for the Plaza Theatre restoration. 

 

The PSPF board of directors views the restoration of the theater as vitally important to 

the Palm Springs community.  We also view this grant as making a tangible statement 

about the importance of historic preservation to the future of the city. 

 

Should the city’s fundraising efforts prove insufficient for the restoration of the Plaza 

Theatre, PSPF requests the return of this grant money. 

 

If you require any additional information, please contact PSPF board member Ron 

Marshall at (760) 837-7117 or info@pspreservationfoundation.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gary Johns      

President  

 

Enclosure: 

PSPF Check #1704 dated June 6, 2019    
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